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Below is the update from the Office of the Registrar for February 23, 2015. If you have questions, please contact the person 
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Registrar’s E-memo (Crystal Eilerman) 

The following e-memo was sent to students on Thursday, February 19. 

 

Office of the Registrar 
UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO BOULDER 

 
Dear [first], 
 
Your Summer 2015 enrollment appointment begins [col1] at [col2]. If you are planning to take summer classes, 
you are encouraged to register as soon as possible after your enrollment appointment begins for the best chance 
to get the classes you want. 
 
You can verify your enrollment appointment in MyCUInfo by clicking on Your Enrollment Dates under 
Academic Resources on the Student tab. Course listings and the student shopping cart are currently available 
via MyCUInfo. 
 
All holds, service indicators or advising requirements on your record must be cleared before you can 
register. These can be accessed in the Alerts section on the left side of your MyCUInfo main page. View the 
step-by-step guide for more information. 
 
Preregistration Items 
Complete your Preregistration Items before your enrollment appointment begins by clicking on Register for 
Classes. For more information, view the To-Do Items in the Alerts section of MyCUInfo or on our website using 
the step-by-step guide. 
 
Summer Financial Aid 
The best way to plan for and receive summer financial aid is to apply in MyCUInfo. The application will be 
available on Wednesday, February 25, at 9 a.m. If you are interested in receiving work-study, please apply early; 
summer work-study is limited and is available first-come, first-served. 
 
Visit the MyCUInfo mobile site to view your MyCUInfo profile, class schedules, book lists and grades on your 
mobile device. 
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Office of the Registrar  
 
20 UCB Boulder, CO 80309  
Map: Regent Administrative Center Room 101 
Follow us @CUBoulder 
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